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 To all our donors. 

It is now 13 years since Rachel and James started Mikwano and we’ve 
had many changes since then, both in the trustees and the projects that 
we’ve supported. But, most importantly, with your 
help we’ve changed the lives of countless Ugandan 
children. That is a massive achievement . 
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Mikwano Children’s Trust Uganda



 

Last week we received the progress report 
from Providence Home, detailing the 
successes and progress of the children there. 
It was heartwarming to read. Their lives have 
been transformed by the huge investment 
made by the Watson Family Charitable Trust 
and our our donors and they’re now seeing 
the results of clean water, solar power and 
proper sanitation, all things that we take for 
granted.  

Children at Uganda Martyrs School have been 
supported through primary school with basics 
such as books, uniform and food.  

Mikwano has continued to support the 
Mukisa Foundation, funding a special needs 
teacher and an occupational therapist. 

We have also funded some individual children 
including Patricia who was left disabled by 
treatment for cancer. Sadly, her mother died 
this year, so life will be even more difficult for 
Patricia now.  

Thank you all so much for all that you do.  

With all good wishes for Christmas and 2020. 

from James, Jenny and Maureen. 

https://www.mikwano.org/  

https://www.mukisa-foundation.org/en/ 
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